
Reference: FS389368485

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 21/3107/FUL

Address: Barnes HospitalSouth Worple WayEast SheenLondonSW14 8SU

Proposal: Drop-in full application to supersede residential development zone of previously approved Outline planning

permission 18/3642/OUT. Demolition of existing structures and redevelopment of site including construction of three new

buildings comprising 106 residential units of mixed tenure (Use Class C3), alterations and conversion of two existing

buildings for 3 residential use (Use Class C3), car and cycle parking, landscaping and associated works.

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. Peter Udell

Address: 9 Lodge Avenue East Sheen London SW14 8PQ

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: The developers have stated that they are planning to increase the heights of the residential Blocks B and C to
four storeys. They have also stated that ‘Whilst there is additional height, this is no higher than the existing buildings’. 

But the extent of the four storey blocks is, self-evidently, very much greater than highest existing building on the site. 

In addition, two of the blocks - A and B - are immediately adjacent to the Old Mortlake Burial Ground which is, of course,
part of the Queens Road Conservation Area. 

The development of any such buildings of that height next to this Conservation Area is clearly to the detriment of the area,
whose characteristics Richmond Council has, up to now, been most concerned to preserve.


